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NBAA Secretary Report 2018: 
 
SGM Meeting for 2017:8 
8 February 2018 
 
EXCO Meetings for 2018: 
5 Exco meetings were held during 2018. 
 
17 January 2018 
1 March 2018 
18 April 2018 
30 May 2018 
9 August 2018 
 
Discussed & decisions made: 

1. Creation of the first Conservation Committee in 2018.  
2. Creation/ maintenance of new & current sustainable fisheries and bass have been introduced into 

S, von Bach Dam & Oanob Dam on the 30th of June 2018.  
3. B.A.S.S. Nation Alliance & membership’s cards extended to indefinite deadline due to more 

pressing issues at hand. 
4. NBAA Prize giving held again on the 16th of June 2018 and will continue each year forward.  
5. NBAA Merchandise store in discussion for 2019. 
6. Raffle launched and held on the 31st of August 2018. 
7. Radiowave Summer Bass Classic postponed to 2019. 
8. Corporate Bass Challenge held 20 – 21 October 2018. 
9. Five (5) Fisheries Management weekend was held in 2018.  
10. Contributions made to the Sikunga Fish Guards for 2018.  
11. Planning for weigh in structures at S. von Bach Dam & Oanob Dam.  
12. Development event in 2018 with Scouts Namibia. 

 
Kind regards 
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